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We encourage you to participate in Montgomery College’s 2022 Commencement Ceremonies,
which celebrate the accomplishments of our students. The two ceremonies will be held at 10
a.m. on the Rockville Campus: Thursday, May 19, 2022 (for graduates with last names A-L),
and Friday, May 20, 2022 (for graduates with last names M-Z). The abbreviated ceremonies will
not be tented—and will be held rain or shine. Please attend either or both ceremonies, and be

sure to order your regalia by Friday, April 8.

Our president, Dr. Jermaine F. Williams, will be addressing the graduates. We will recognize our
full-time faculty member of the year, part-time faculty member of the year, and staff member of
the year. And we will honor four outstanding students, representing our three campuses and
Workforce Development and Continuing Education, as Board of Trustees Scholars.

There will be outdoor seating for all graduates—and two guests per graduate. For additional
guests, there will be an overflow standing area as well as indoor seating to watch the event
livestream.

Montgomery College faculty, staff, administrators, and alumni are invited to robe and process.
Those who robe in regalia and process will be directed to reserved seating. Those who wish to
attend and do not robe and process may watch the ceremony from the outdoor guest seating
area, the outdoor overflow standing area, or one of the alternate indoor viewing areas via
livestream. Information about robing and processing will be provided closer to the ceremony. To
restate, if you plan to robe and process be sure to order your regalia by Friday, April 8. You
should direct any questions you have to your campus bookstore. If you plan to attend the
ceremony, whether you are processing or not, please RSVP for one or both days no later

than May 16, 2022.

The commencement committee, which includes representatives from across the College
community, works to create a memorable and auspicious occasion celebrating the success of
our students. As planning continues, we will provide important updates.

We look forward to seeing you at commencement. For more information, please email

events@montgomerycollege.edu or call 240-567-4006.
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